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Topics for next week. 
Please find below the information for the week  
commencing 3rd February 2020.   

Class English Maths 
China Write a post card. Measure and 

weight. 
Australia Instructions. Addition and  

subtraction. 
France Letters Addition and  

subtraction. 
Italy Letters. Statistics. 
Brazil Narrative poetry. Multiplying and  

dividing. 
Mexico Narrative poetry. Multiplying and  

dividing. 
Canada Newspaper reports. Fractions. 
USA Newspaper reports. Fractions. 
Spain Informal letter. Fractions 
Portugal 
The Den Read Write Inc. Money. 

 
Parking on Anne Road 
We have been informed by a neighbour of the school 
that cars are double parked on the road and in 
front of the residents’ drive ways or drives. Can 
we remind you to be considerate to residents who live 
on Anne Road.  Some of the residents are disabled 
and need carers to visit them throughout the day.  
We would also like to remind you that if we needed an  
emergency vehicle at school, they would have great 
difficulty in getting to us.  Also, please do not park or 
wait on the zig zags at the Bridge Road entrance.   

        
Friends of Westmere 
Non- Uniform Day – Thursday 13th February 
On Thursday 13th February, there will be a non-
uniform day.  The children can come to school 
dressed in red.   
 
Valentine Disco – Thursday 13th February 
FOW are holding a Valentine Disco on Thursday 13th 
February.  The start time will be 3.30pm and it will 
finish at 5.30pm.  Please come to the school  
Reception between Monday 10th February to 
Thursday 13th February to register and pay for 
your child’s admission to the disco.  The cost of 
admission is £1.50.   Refreshments will also be  
available to purchase.  Please send your child with no 
more than £4 spending money. 
 

 
Non- Uniform Day – Friday 20th March 
On Friday 20th March, there will be a non-uniform 
day.  We would like to ask you for donations of 
chocolate to go towards prizes for the Easter Bingo. 
Thank you. 
Bingo – Thursday 26th March 
On Thursday 26th March, there will be a Bingo  
session at school.  The doors open at 6.00 pm with 
eyes down at 6.30 pm. 
 
Testing for Grammar School Entry – September 
2021 
The application form for the 11+ testing, which was 
sent to all Y5 pupils, needs to be returned to school 
by Friday 7th February. 
 
Bikeability Level 1 & 2 
We will be holding bikeability sessions for the Y5 and 
Y6 pupils, week commencing 10th February 2020.   

 
Dates for Diary 
10th Feb – Bikeability Week – Y5/Y6 pupils 
13th Feb – Non-uniform Day 
13th Feb – FOW Valentine Disco 
13th Feb – End of Term 3 
24th Feb – Start of Term 4 
5th March – World Book Day 
20th March – Non-uniform Day 
26th March – FOW Bingo 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss K Wiles 
Headteacher 
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